Sample of 2011-12 FA award email – new admit, has NOT paid deposit
Hello Cassandra:

Once again, congratulations on your admission to the Evergreen MPA program! 
I’m very pleased to inform you that you have been awarded the following MPA financial aid award for the 2011-2012 academic year:

Evergreen Foundation Graduate Award

$872.00 

This award will be divided into three equal amounts and applied to your tuition in Fall, Winter, and Spring quarters. If you would like your award to be allocated differently, please contact the Evergreen Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu.
Please note that adjustments to your aid are likely to occur if there are changes to your status, such as changes to enrollment status, number of credit hours, residency status, etc.
If you have any questions about MPA financial aid awards, please contact me.  
If you have any other Financial Aid questions (about loans, the FAFSA, etc), please contact the Evergreen Financial Aid Office at 360-867-6205 or at finaid@evergreen.edu. 
If you have not yet paid your admission deposit to hold your space in the Fall 2011 class, the deadline is Thursday, April 28th. Remember that in addition to sending in a check or paying in person you can pay online, via MyEvergreen, at: https://cas.evergreen.edu/cas/login?service=http://my.evergreen.edu/
If you haven’t done so yet, you’ll need to activate your MyEvergreen account first, which you do by logging into your Evergreen email account with your default name and password. For instructions, just go to MyEvergreen and click on the Having trouble logging in link: http://wikis.evergreen.edu/computing/index.php/Login_Help
Once again, congratulations on your award and your admission! We hope you will be joining us! 
Best to you,

Randee
